Friends of Sacred Heart - FoSH





NEWSLETTER (SEP/OCT 2021)

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

Welcome to the new school year. We hope that you have had a happy and safe holiday. A very warm welcome to all our new pupils and their families, we hope that they all settle quickly into school life and enjoy their time at Sacred Heart







WANDSWORTH REPORT IT

NAME of the APP:
Wandsworth Report It
makes it easier for anyone to report
problems.

Please help us to report the pavement of our school

You can make a report in four easy steps:

- See the problem and take a photo
 Check the location
- 3. Write a description of the problem or add further details to assist us

4. Pick a report category, and submit
To ensure the best possible service
please provide as much information
as you can including a full
accurate address.



New Books coming soon

We are happy to anounce that thanks to our Wednesday Market which has run for 9 weeks we have raised enough funds to purchase books for school! in fact, with teachers help we have placed an order with Usborne Editorial, around 300 book titles for the entire school - worth £1500.

CHAIR POCKETS
SEWING
VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED

We need volunteers to sew chair pockets.
Please contact FoSH team for more info.
Thanks

Stay in touch with FoSH

For all the info, including the Newsletters, AGM minutes, Committee Members and REPS etc.

Please visit us on https://pta.sacredheartschoolbattersea.co.uk/



Please email friends@sacredheartschoolbattersea.co.uk

Friends of Sacred Heart - FoSH



NEWSLETTER (SEP/OCT 2021







CANCER RESERCH

Leo (school parent)
played his part by
doing his own
fundraising and
running.
26.9 miles/ 43K for
Brigthon marathon for
Cancer Reserch UK
Well done Leo,
We are all very proud of
you!

INSULATED WATER BOTTLES

All children in Hilary
House will received
insulated water bottles
+ a £100 anonymous
donation for HH's Ear
Defenders &
Calming Blankets!

HAPPY BAGS

Dates for the next collections-

14/10/21

Happy Bags Donations will be accepted on Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th of October only

Bags can be dropped at the
Este Road School Gate
and Cabul Road car park
School gate, at drop off
and pick up times only.

Happ y Birthday

Happy Birthday to all born in September & October!

✓WE ACCEPT ✓Adult and children's clothing ✓Paired Shoes ✓Fashion Accessories ✓Handbags, belt ✓Hats, Scarves ✓Jewellery - Perfumes

**WE DON'T ACCEPT

**Dirty, Damaged, Wet Clothes

**Uniforms, Underclothing

**Toys, Books, DVD's

**Duvets, Pillows, Household linen

**Carpets, Blankets Curtains

**Bric-a-Brac

Friends of Sacred Heart - FoSH



NEWSLETTER (SEP/OCT 2021

WHO IS YOUR CLASS REP?

Dear Parents.

As part of supporting our children's learning, we are updating our class WhatsApp group. This network has been on going for a couple of years and it has helped us parents with information of events and activities within their class, as well as the school community, as a whole.

Our aim is to continue supporting one another and keep ourselves always informed. So, we urge you to join this group where you can share and obtain essential information pertaining to your child's schooling and learning.

Whilst this will be an excellent way of supporting our children, this is also not compulsory, and you can opt out should you wish to. From next week you will see our class parent representative's Name, Child's parent name, and (his/her) mobile number in your class door.

Please save (Name of class representative) number so you can be added in the class WhatsApp group.

Please be reminded that your number will not be shared with anyone and all information shared within the group will not be disclosed to anyone.

WE ARE RAISING MONEY:

FUN BOX:





We would like to create a box for each class full of toys for children to play with. The boxes will include: skipping ropes, elastics ropes, uno and dobble cards, and some small rubber balls. Each class will have a pupil in charge of tidying up the fun box each day, thus giving children a sense of responsibility, as well as lots of fun!

GOOD TO KNOW

The PTA of Sacred Heart RC
Primary School Battersea is a
charity and has been entered
onto the Register of Charities
with the Registered

Charity Number 1179266.

FOSH - PTA BANK ACCOUNT FOR DONATIONS

If you wish, you can make donations into this account: FoSH –PTA Bank Account

Sort Code: 30-99-86

Account Number:

13312563